COMMITTEE ON STUDENT CAMPUS COMMUNITY (CSCC)

MEETING MINUTES (unofficial meeting)
April 9, 2008

I. Approval of March 26, 2008 Minutes (postponed to next meeting, not a quorum)
II. Attendees:


Present: Gina Baxter, Lynn Bradley, Diane Gruenberg, Marimar Huget-Jerez, Marisa Hourdajian, Jumana Jaloudi, Magda Manetas, 


Excused: Tony Conte, Matthew Daley, Wayne Heisler, Jim Norfleet, Mark Woodford, Amy LoPrinzi

Not Present:  Katie Najjar, Vivian Fernandez

III. Summary of CSCC Work, Spring 2008 (written by Mark Woodford) – has been sent to Faculty Senate and Staff Senate
IV. Upcoming Work on Policies 


A. Alcohol Policy – will need to be completed in the fall of 2008, in order to meet the biennial deadline of January of 2009

B. Student Travel Policy - CSCC will continue to work on the Student Travel Policy and will hold meetings during the summer of 2008 as needed 
C. E-mail is to be sent out to Stakeholders to get feedback on policies and procedures before our next meeting
V. Draft List of Stakeholders To Be Contacted For Travel Policy feedback:

A. Student Affairs

1. Residential Education and Housing: Sean Stallings

2. Student Activities and Leadership Development: Tim Asher

3. Career Services: Ceil O’Callaghan

4. Athletics and Recreation: John Castaldo

B. Academic Affairs

1. Beth Paul: Interim Provost

2. FSP Coordinator: Glenn Steinberg

3. Bonner Center: Pat Donohue

4. Global Programs: Karen Jenkins

5. Academic Deans, Assistant Deans, or their designees

6. Education:  someone for student teaching????

7. International Studies: Mary Anna Sullivan 

C. Services Supporting Student Travel:

1. Campus Police: Marcy Montalvo
2. Risk Management: Brian Webb

3. Office of Differing Abilities: Terri Yamiokowski

D.  Others as appropriate
VI.       Table of Contents for the Student Travel Policy was briefly discussed
VII. The need for a biennial review of the Student Travel Policy, as well as any future policies was discussed. This would ensure that the stakeholder list is current, for example.
VIII. The need to bring Tom Mahoney (General Counsel) into the process was discussed briefly.
Respectfully submitted by 

Gina Baxter

Freshman Class President

The College of New Jersey 

April 14, 2008
